
IPC Senate Meeting 
 
Date: September 28, 2014 at 5PM 
Location: The Ohio Union 
President: Tariq Azam 
Vice President: Brian Myers 
Secretary: Matt King 
Chief of Staff: Laura Awadalla  
Absent: 2 Confirmed via email they would not make it.  
 
Guest Speakers 
None 
 
President Update 
Nothing. Tariq wasn’t able to make it. 
 
Vice President Update 
Brian has finished a tentative budget but it was on estimated numbers because the people who 
disperse IPC’s funds have not sent out the concrete numbers regarding our funding. The lack of 
information has affected our ability to accurately complete a budget to this point.  
Brian has also requested that Senators submit any ideas for swag that they would like to see. 
There was a significant amount of funding left over for such things last year so he would like to 
put together a few things for the senators to receive.  
 
Chief Justice Update 
Jeff informed the Senate that the PDF website has been updated. He asked the leads to please 
send along the PDF information page URL to each of their respective schools and to urge 
students to apply for PDF funds! 
 
Chief of Staff Update 
None 
 
Social Chair Update 
The IPC Bowling event has been scheduled for 10/16 with a rough estimate of 120 people based 
off the 100 people we had attend last fall. The numbers/amount of food and drinks to be provided 
will be figured out at a later date once more concrete numbers can be established.  
The Social THIS FRIDAY (10/3/2014) HAS BEEN POSTPONED due to the PODEMOS 
volleyball tournament. The proposed date at this point to hold the social is 10/24/2014 pending 
approval.  
 
Social Chair Update 



The soccer tournament was a success! We had 6 teams enter and we were able to raise $100.00 
and lots of canned food to be donated. Congratulations to the School of Optometry for bringing 
home the trophy. 
 
Outreach Chair Update 
Hallie urged the senate to email her with any ideas for swag. She also sent around a sheet 
regarding the proposed dates for each school’s Outreach Breakfast. At this point we are hoping 
to hold them the week of Halloween. The proposed dates are either: Monday, 10/27; Tuesday, 
10/28; or Wednesday, 10/29. The sheet passed around was to determine which day would be best 
for each school. 
 
PR Chair Update 
Nothing.  
 
New Business 
We are hoping to make a few changes to the Constitution as it is written. We discussed the 
potential changes and we will vote on them next month. 
Page 25 of Handbook – lists that each school should have 5 Senators. The proposed change was 
to make this language read “6” Senators for each school. This would make the language 
consistent with the rest of the handbook. 
When Brian asked the Senate for comments either for or against the change, no one spoke and all 
seemed to be in agreement with the proposed changes. Again, the vote on these proposed 
changes will be at the next senate meeting. 
 
Adjourn 
Reminder: we must remember that as respresentatives within IPC we are expected to attend all 
meetings unless there is good reason. The attendance policy, which everyone has been 
provided with, states that Senators are not to miss two consecutive meetings. Also, it is 
expected that members of IPC will not miss more than either 2 or 3 meetings total without a 
valid reason.  
IPC representatives will be held accountable for this and all other policies in the Delegate 
Handbook.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


